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The Honorable John Comyn 
U.S. Senate
 
517 Hart Senate Office Building
 
Washington, DC 20510
 

Fax: (202) 228-2856 

Dear Senator Comyn: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Service Member 
Retirement Improvement Act" (S. 492). This bill allows reserve components members to 
contribute the maximum amount to their Thrift Savings Plans without limiting the amount they 
contribute to their civilian retirement plan. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 

is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, I 

-> .. v· 

~~~ 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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